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Troup County

Certified Literate Community Program
303 Fort Drive
LaGrange, Georgia 30240
706-845-4323 ext. 5726

Blizz Buzz..... ©% m’%@

It is time again for our 8™ annual Corporate/Community Spelling BEE.
I 'hope you will consider sponsoring a team again this year.

This is a great community fund raiser. It also is a way to keep everyone aware of the
importance of having a literate community and “beeing” life long learners.

Enclosed you will find information on sponsoring a team for the 2006 BEE.
The team can “bee” members from your staff, friends, associates in the community, or

your Partner in Education. I also have names of people that would like to “bee” on a
team.

As soon as possible, fax, email or call me and let me know that you WILL sponsor a
team. I will deliver your study guides when I hear from you.

S0000... the sooner you let me know. ... the sooner you can start preparing to WIN the
BEE and take the TROPHY to your place of business for a year {!11

BEE seeing yalll

DeBee Burdette



Troup County

Certified Literate Community Program
303 Fort Drive
LaGrange, Georgia 30240
706-845-4323 ext. 5726

January 26, 2005
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BUZZ BUZZ

It is time once again for our annual Community/Corporate Spelling Bee to raise money
and awareness for Troup County’s Certified Literate Community Program (CLCP). 1
hope you will consider sponsoring a team for the Spelling Bee this year. The three-
person team can be your employees or any other three adults you would like to sponsor.

Some of our Partners in Education have sponsored teachers from the Troup County
School System in the past.

The Spelling Bee will be held on February 28, 2005, at 7:00 P.M. in the Callaway Center
on the campus of West Georgia Technical College. All proceeds from the Bee stay right
here in Troup County. We are a non-profit 501(c)(3).

The goal of the CLCP is to reach residents of Troup County that do not have a high _
school diploma or a GED and let them know of the literacy resources available to them to
continue their education. Statistics tell us that only 10% of the residents that need

literacy services are even aware the services exist. We hope by encouraging our residents
to continue their education we will be able to supply industries with a more literate

workforce, enable parents to help their children in school and help Troup County
continue to be a great community to live in.

I'have enclosed information on sponsoring a team for the Spelling Bee. Should you have
any questions about the Spelling Bee or the CLCP please don’t hesitate to contact me. I
can be reached at the number listed above or dburdette @westgatech.edu.

Sincerely,

“DeBee” Burdette
Executive Director <



